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‘Thank You’ to all the parents that came to our ‘Stay and Play ‘sessions for the NSPCC         
‘Number Day'.  

We raised £74.00 for the NSPCC and we hope that you enjoyed it as much as we did!  

 

 

REMINDER  

Do not forget to attend your parent meeting appointment with your child’s        
keyworker this week. If you have not booked an appointment, then please speak to 
your child’s keyworker as soon as possible. 

Thanks 

Maths  

This week we have been look-
ing at 2D shapes. You can 
practice your shapes at home 
by following the link below: 

 

 https://www.topmarks.co.uk/early-years/shape-monsters 

 Weekly Attendance  

   AM 1  - 60%        PM 1 - 66% 

   AM 2 - 50%         PM 2 - 75% 

   AM 3 - 67%         PM 3 - 73% 

   AM 4 - 60%       PM 4 - 80% 

   AM 5 - 94%         PM 5 -  87% 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/early-years/shape-monsters

